
  The 14th Annual Woodridge Cross Country 

1000-meter Fun Run will be held on Saturday,    

October 1st.  The event will take place at 11:30 am 

at the Pine Hollow entrance to the CVNP on Quick 

Road.   

  All participants will receive a ribbon of comple-

tion and the top male and female finisher will get a 

shirt. 

  Cost is FREE!! All kids below the 7th grade are 

encouraged to participate.   

  Group stretching and walking of course will take 

place at 11:00 am.   
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